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Research Analysis 
 

HB 1419 directs the Director of the Oklahoma State Bureau of Narcotics and Dangerous Drugs 

to notify a practitioner, either through written or electronic notification, if a patient is possibly 

unlawfully obtaining prescription drugs. Furthermore, the Bureau is authorized to contract with 

vendors as necessary to facilitate the electronic transmission of central repository data to 

registrants and other persons as provided by law.     
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